NITEHERE! Local 11

464 Lucas Ave,, Suite 201 < Los Angeles, California 90017 « (213) 481-8530 ¢ FAX (213) 481-0352

February 8, 2019
Via Email

Mindy Nguyen, City Planner

City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning
221 N Figueroa St Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012
Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

RE: Request for Notification — Hollywood Center Project
ENV-2018-2116-EIR, VTT-82152, CPC-2018-2114-ZCJ-HD-CU-MCUP-SPR and
CPC-2018-2115-DA

Dear Ms. Nguyen:

On behalf of UNITE HERE Local 11 (“Local 117), please add me to the list of interested parties
for the above-referenced Project to ensure notification of all actions, approvals, determinations, notices,
hearings, and any other matters related to the Project’s land use approvals and compliance with the
California Environmental Quality Act, Pub. Res. Code § 21000 et seq., (“CEQA™).

This request is made pursuant to state and local law requiring local agencies to mail such notices
to any person who has filed a written request for them. See Pub. Res. Code §§ 21080.4, 21083.9, 21092,
21092.2,21108, 21167(f) and Gov. Code § 65092. Please send notice by regular mail to Natalie Schuman
464 Lucas Ave., Suite 201, Los Angeles, CA 90017 and by email to nschuman@uniteherell.org (cc:
cdu@uniteherel 1.org).

Local 11 appreciates the opportunity to comment and participate in the Project’s environmental
review process. If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me by email or by phone
at (213) 481-8530 ext. 328.

Thank you for your time. I ask that this letter is placed in the administrative record for the
Project.

Sincerely,

Natalie Schuman, Research Analyst
UNITE HERE Local 11



